Walton Neighbourhood Steering Group Membership.

The group membership was agreed at a Parish Council meeting in December 2015 and held its first meeting in January 2016.

The Group has met monthly since that date.

On membership, the Chairmanship role changed in September 2016 (Johnson to Clark). Teresa Walker joined the Group in July 2016.

Membership.

Brodie Clark CBE, Chair (from September 2016 – till present)

Chris Johnson, Chair (from December 2015 – September 2016)

Richard Prudhoe.

Stephen Sharp.

Tanya Forret (January 2016 – May 2016)

Teresa Walker.

Melvyn Wood.

The group was further supported with significant additional contributions from,

- Abbie Miladinovic (Student on attachment to LCC from).
- David Gluck (Consultant from Plan Ahead).
- Tanya Forret who attended as a group member and took the minutes of Steering Group meetings for the initial 4 months.

We were also grateful for the attendance and contribution of David Aspland, Chair, Walton Parish Council, over the first 6 months of the work and his subsequent support at meetings, events and his correspondence to the Parish on Neighbourhood Planning matters.

Brodie Clark.